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Thank You - 22nd/23rdJuly                                                         

1st Collection (Priests’) €1,400                                                     

2nd Collection (Special Appeal for East Africa) €5,192 

Summer Schedule 2017 
From 31st July to 3rd September   

 

Mass Times (Monday to Friday)                                              

10 a.m., 11 a.m. & 12.45 p.m.  
Church will open at 8 a.m. and close at 5 p.m. 

 

Mass Times (Saturday)  
10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. & 6 p.m. (Vigil ) 

Church will open at 8 a.m. & close                                  
after evening Mass  

 

Mass Times (Sunday) 
9.30 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. & 6.30 p.m.  

 

Bank Holiday 7th August - 11 a.m. Mass 
 

Feast of the Assumption                                                
of the Blessed Virgin Mary - 15th August  

Vigil Mass - Monday 6 p.m. 

Tuesday  - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m.,                                       
12.45 p.m. & 5.45 p.m. 

Confessions 

Monday-Saturday after 12.45 p.m. Mass 
 

Penitential Service                                                      
on Saturday 26th August at 11.30 a.m. 

There will be no daily                                               
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

There will be no Italian Mass in August                                                           

Faith4Life is a new course designed to help 

you to discover more energising and empowering 

ways to live out your faith in the reality of today’s 

world: through relationships, family, home,               

parish, work and the events of daily life.  It aims 

to help you to be more active, open, faithful,                 

confident, trusting and willing to work for 

change.  

Faith for Life takes place over four weekends in Holy 

Cross College, Clonliffe Rd, Dublin 3 
 

Called to Become ( 21st/22nd October) 

Church in and for the World (2nd/3rd December) 

Centered on the Word of God (20th/21st January) 

Living Faithfully (3rd/4th March)  
 

The course will benefit everyone who wants to 

make a deeper connection between faith and life.  

Further details and application forms are                    

available by emailing Rosemary Lavelle 

rlavelle@abhouse.org or                                                      

evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie or by                                

telephone 8373732 ext 247/239 

Bring All the Family!        

21st August 2017                         

One Year to World               

Meeting of Families 2018                                

We invite you and all your 

family to come along to the 

launch of the one-year                    

programme of preparation for World Meeting of 

Families 2018, which will take place at the Knock 

Shrine, County Mayo, on Monday 21st August 

2017,  the Anniversary of the Apparition of Our              

Lady. This day of celebration will include the                

celebration of the Eucharist, workshops and faith and 

fun activities for all the family.  

The WMOF2018 Icon will be presented at Mass in the 

Basilica at 3pm and then begin its journey around 

the Dioceses of Ireland. 

Congratulations  
to Deirdre and Paul  

who were married here in the               
Cathedral on Saturday.    

We pray that the Lord will bless them 
with love, joy, and happiness. Wishing them every best 

wish as they begin their new lives together.   

National Novena at Knock:  From 14th -22nd August  
 

Speakers, workshops, Mass and a Witness Walk at the 

National Novena.  Among those taking part are                  

Archbishop Diarmuid Martin, Dr. Mary Healy, Fr. Sea-

mus Enright, CSsR, Fr. Michael Cussack, CSsR, Marty 

Morrissey, Rev. Kevin O’Gorman, Bernadette McNeive, 

Darren Cawley, Rt Rev. Patrick Rooke, Prof. Salvador 

Ryan, Most Rev. Philip Boyce, Fr. Daniel O’Leary, Bishop 

Kevin Doran,  as well as Dr. Aoife McGrath, Fr. Timothy 

Bartlett, Secretary General for the WMOF2018, Maria 

Steen and Cora Sherlock. Talks and workshops will be 

held every day.   For more information email:                         

mariahunt@knockshrine.ie  - see www.knockshrine.ie 
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